
It is almost one year ago 
that we were asked to 

“Stay Home and Protect 
The NHS” for the first 
time. Our first Home 
Learning Blog showed 
the Rainbow Trails we 

had made to support our 
key workers. 

We hope that now, with 
the Covid-19 vaccine 
programme underway 

that we may be nearing 
the pot of gold at the 
end of that rainbow. 

On Monday, all our  

children will be returning 
to school and we can’t 

wait to see them!  

But we could not end 
this strange and  

hopefully unique time in 
our lives without paying 
tribute to everyone who 
has worked so hard to 
deliver and undertake 
our home learning: our 

wonderful children,  

parents, carers, teaching 
& support staff.  

You have done a  

fantastic job! 

                          Friday, 5th March, 2021 

  Bernadette’s Blog 

                    St Bernadette’s Roman Catholic Primary School 
                             Live the Gospel and when necessary use words  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This has been a special time for our St. Bernadette’s 
family. Together, we can get through anything! 



 



We have spaces in Year 2 and Reception, please 
email office@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk 

You may apply now for places in Reception Sept. 2021 

We still need you to email any birthday photos, achievement photos, good news  
etc that you would like to share on the blog.  Due to bubbles and social  

distancing rules nobody in school will be able to do this job yet. 
Please email to blog@st-bernadettesprimary.co.uk by 10am Thursdays  

Thank you! 



Mass: Sunday 11.30am  
Fr John McElhone— 0191 2623820 

Message from Fr John 

We have launched new more interactive websites bringing 
you the most up to date news regarding our parish  

communities which will be updated on a daily basis.   

These can be found at: 

www.staidanschurch.uk 

www.stbernadetteschurch.uk 

 

On our websites you will find information relating to times 
that churches will be open, booking a place for Mass and the 
initiatives that we will be undertaking to try and keep in 
touch with parishioners.   

Additionally we have a Facebook Page:  

St Aidan’s and St Bernadette’s Community Page  

which you can join.  

 
 
           

 

             

 

Thanks Mrs Collins! 


